
Dear Peter

We would like to say a huge thank you for your generous donation, in memory
of your wife Maaret, towards the Zululand Conservation Trust which will be
allocated towards our Zululand Rhino Orphanage.

It is thanks to the generosity of donors such as yourselves that enables us to do
the work that we do and with that we offer our heartfelt thanks along with the
promise to provide our rhino orphans with all of the necessary care, love and 
protection that they need for as long as they are with us, until they can be 
released back into the wild one day.

Thank you so much for your support
The ZCT team



The Zululand Rhino Orphanage
Born out of necessity in 2017 in the wake of a 
tragic attack on a regional facility, the ZCT 
shouldered the financial burden and built a facility 
to accommodate the displaced animals from the 
facility which was forced to close down due to the 
security concern and threat.

The ZRO is currently home to 9 rhino orphans and
is busy expanding so that we have the capacity to
take in more animals should the need arise. These
orphans, who rely on us heavily for the first two
and a half years of their life, are provided with
dedicated around the clock care, love and
protection. Our ultimate goal is to rehabilitate
these survivors and return them back to the wild
where they belong.

To date we have successfully released 8 of our
rhino orphans back into game reserves where
they are thriving and living a completely wild life
independent of humans.
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